
General Aniline; & Film Corporation

J.V.N. D.
Mr. Eugene S. Troy 
Assistant, to Dr. Dorr 
99 Park Avenue 
New York 16, New York 

Dear Mr. Troy:

I very much appreciate your letter of 
June 20th, and am once again a resident of Binghamton 
after an absence of six years.

I shall be very happy to receive a copy 
of Mrs. Dorr's new book, and suggest you have it 
mailed to me at Ansco, Binghamton, New York.

Leopold Eckler
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